
 

Coronavirus update – School closure  

Dear Parents and carers, 

As per national guidance, Garretts Green  Nursery School will remain closed from Monday 23rd March, 

to all pupils to prevent the spread of Coronavirus. We are endeavouring to remain open for children of 

parents who are classed as key workers, as well as pupils who are subject to an Education and 

Healthcare Plan (EHCP) or have an  allocated social worker. 

 

However the Government has advised that the fewer children making the journey to school, and the 

fewer children in educational settings, the lower the risk that the virus can spread and infect              

vulnerable individuals in wider society. Children should only be in school if they cannot be safely cared 

for at home.  
 

Please see https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-maintaining-educational-provision/guidance-for-schools-

colleges-and-local-authorities-on-maintaining-educational-provision  for further information re: keyworkers. 

 

Please can Parents/Carers who are key workers  indicate this by sending an email 

to:  c.henebury@garretts. bham.sch.uk    

 

In the meantime, please visit our school website and access your child's Tapestry account  for updates 

from your child's keyworker re possible activities to do at home.  

 

Best Wishes from us all at Garretts Green Nursery School 

 

STAY SAFE! 
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